Phillip, Laurie

L
From: Misky, David
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 8:26 AM
To: Phillip, Laurie
Ce: Duke, Chantelle
Subject: Commissioner Update
Laurie,

When you return to the office next week, would you mind removing Commissioner Bill Schwartz from the list of RACM
Commissioners? After 16 years, Bill decided to resign at the end of 2023 and it would be great to update Legistar. |
woudd imagine we will have a replacement for you to add in a month or two.

As always, thank you for your assistance.
Dave

Assistant Executive Director-Secretary
Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee
dmisky@milwaukee.gov

414-286-8682




